
Hello dance families!   
I can’t believe we’re about in March - and in the dance studio world, things are about to get busy! We’ve got a lot of 
information for you — and still more to come.   
 
Recital Week — May 1st-7th  
Please keep Monday/Tuesday of recital week clear as we decide the best 
night to hold dress rehearsal at the Opera House.  
 
We are so excited to announce the line-up for our Spring Show May 5-7, 
2022 at the Elkader Opera House. After 2 years away, we are ready to get 
back to a TRADITIONAL recital layout: All age levels, on the big stage, each 
performing TWICE. I am so excited to give our dancers even more of an 
opportunity to perform and present all of their hard work. 
Classes are divided into TWO different shows. This will allow for families to 
have unlimited access to tickets, while also keeping visibility great for all 
in attendance. Your dancer only needs to be there for the shows their 
class is dancing in. Call times and arrival times will be announced in April 
as we get into dress rehearsal season. Tickets will go on sale on April 1st 
— and all of our ticketing will be online through the Elkader Opera House 
and their ticket provider, Booktix. Stay tuned for more information! 
 
Studio Pictures and our First Dress Rehearsal 
We will have a totally different schedule the week of April 18th! Studio pictures are scheduled for Monday, April 18th 
and Wednesday, April 20th. A specific schedule will be sent out later in 
March. Don’t worry - I’ll take church schedules into account for    
Wednesday scheduling!  
Also - on Tuesday, April 19th, I’ll have ALL students in the studio as we 
run ALL of our dances for the Spring Shows in full costume. That dress 
rehearsal schedule will be available when I send out the picture      
schedule. Then you’ll know when your dancer needs to be in the studio 
all week. We’ll be so close to show time by then! 
 
Costumes  
Several costume pieces have already been sent home. Please make sure 
they are put up and kept safe and clean! They shouldn’t be worn until 
dress rehearsal/picture week at the studio. We are still waiting for some 
costumes to arrive. 
 
All Accounts Current 
All balances need to be paid in full by March 31st for the dance season. 
No worries - if you're on the installment plan, you'll have it all taken care 
of with your regular payments. But please check the Parent Portal to see 
if you're carrying an additional balance for the season.  
 
Keep Dancing - 
Miranda   

March 2022 

Miranda Bushaw Beyer I fusiondanceworks@gmail.com I fusiondanceworks.studio  

Offering dance classes for Edgewood and surrounding areas since 2007 

Mark Your  
Calendar 

Final Tuition Payment Due: March 7 
All Accounts Current: March 31 
Studio Pictures: April 18 & 20 
Dress Rehearsal for ALL students: April 
19 at the Studio 
Recital Week: May 1-7 
Spring Recital Performances: May 5, 6 & 
7 at the Elkader Opera House 
Deadline to join 2022-2023 Comp Team: 
May 31 
Summer Camps: June 20-23 


